
Dear Judiciary Committee, 

As your constituent, I urge you to support the police reform bill package LCO #3471 moving 

through the state legislature. 

Any bill moving through the legislature must include the use of a truly independent prosecutor to 

investigate instances of police misconduct, as well as a review of the state’s use of force policies. 

Police misconduct must be reported, investigated, prosecuted and on public record. Police 

officers should wear body cameras and be required to use them. Police must be penalized for 

false reporting. Police unions cannot override restrictions or submissions in this bill. Mental 

health assessments for officers must be undertaken and acted upon accordingly. 

Please vote YES on this bill package to support police reform in Connecticut. 

Sincerely, 

MS. KATHY AGRESTA 

NORTH GRANBY, CT 06060  

 


